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Scout leader or parent helper 

 

Just because you have grown older does not mean that your life as a spejder ends. It’s possible either 

to become a parent assistant, or scout leader without any prior experience!  

 

You will have a team of passionate and experienced scout leaders to guide and teach you along the 

way – all we ask in return is your interest and time. 

 

Expectations to parent assistants:  

• You have interest and want to do some scout work  

• Prior experience with scout work is not required  

• You can participate in the weekly meetings on a weekly or biweekly basis (cancellation is 

expected in due time) 

• You follow through on the weekly meeting activities that have been arranged by the scout 

leaders - Short activity introduction will be given each time 

• You participate as a helper/leader for the entire group  

• You participate in the assignments below along the way, if you have time and interest  

 

Expectations to Scout leaders:  

• Participate in the weekly meetings (cancellation is expected in due time). 

• Plan and prepare scout meetings in cooperation with the other scout leaders. Approximately 4 

 yearly planning meetings + ad hoc preparation/shopping. 

• Participation in the sections field trips and camps. Approximately 3-4 weekends and summer  

 camp. 

Offer: Participation in the scout group leader meetings, courses etc.  

 

As scout leader prior experience is not required! An interest and effort to the job is key – the rest you 

will learn on the go from your fellow scout leaders. 

In return you get…. 

• A change to join your child’s after school activity 

• An opportunity to improve your Danish skills  

• Leadership experience 

• Experience with working with children 

• A chance to improve or maintain your organizational skills  

• Fantastic and passionate fellow leaders  

• An opportunity to build friendships of your own with Danes and other internationals 

 

If you want to know more please contact one of the scout leaders or write an email to 

international@marselisspejderne.dk  

 

We are looking forward to hearing from you 😊 
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